Stand Up For California!

“Citizens making a difference”

www.standupca.org
P. O. Box 355

Penryn, Ca. 95663
April 15,2019

Amy Dutschke, Regional Director
Pacific Regional Office

Bureau of Indian Affairs

2800 Cottage Way

Sacramento, CA. 95825

Re: Request for an Extension of 30 Days
Tejon Non-Gaming ‘Community Center Property’

Dear Ms. Dutschke,

Stand Up For California! writes today requesting a 30 day extension of time in order to fully
respond to the current notice regarding the Tejon Indian Tribe’s non-gaming acquisition. The
property transaction is listed as a ‘community center’.

The Notice is dated April 8, 2019. Stand Up received it on April 12, 2019. Stand Up has a
number of Public Acts Requests outstanding with local agencies in Kern County that have not
yet responded. The requested documents may provide additional information necessary to the

analysis of the potential impacts on local government and the surrounding community of
citizens.

We appreciate your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Schmit
916-663-3207
cherylschmit(@att.net
www.standupca.org




